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Comments 

Response #1: 

 
I have had to use the GP Surgery a couple of times over the last 2 months. 
On each occasion I have contacted the surgery the reception staff have 
been fantastic, polite and very helpful.  I was seen by Dr Oxenham and he 
was very good, polite and informative.  I required onward referral to hospital 
for further urgent assessment and investigations. I am on the road to 
recovery now but wanted to make sure this feedback was given. Thank you 

Response #2: 

 
Always had very good and prompt service and appointments 

 


